
2024  

MEETINGS and EVENTS   

JUN 5th   KC MEETING @  7pm 

JUN 14th   FLAG DAY 

JUN 16th   FATHER’S DAY 

JUN 19th  OFFICERS MTG.  

7pm 

JUN 29th   FIREWORKS 

BOOTH PENS 

JUN 30th   FIREWORKS 

BOOTH  SALES 

Msgr. Paul Degnan Council #2603 

 

 

                         OFFICERS 

Grand Knight: :Steve Hutton              532-0495  

Chaplin: Fr. German Ramos       533-0262 

Deputy GK:  Henry Sanchez               370-9003 

Fin. Sec: Greg Bates            353-9798 

Treasurer: Jim Bruggeman               534-1544 

Chancellor: David Christian      408-921-9005 

Recorder: Bruce Marshall         916-759-4316 

Warden:  Sal Camera             774-7764 

 Advocate: Ron Ullman             532-0714 

Inside Guard: Andy Anderson            403-9358 

 Outside Guard: Fermin Rodriguez    370-1744 

Lecturer:  Bruce Marshall            916-759-4316 

Historian:  Jim Cupido             533-5599 

Trustee 1st:  Mike Britton             916-955-9638  

Trustee 2nd:  Chris Martin              370-6409 

Trustee 3rd:  Jeff Bible                          533-0360 

Dist. Dep. ; Robert Miller              218-2394 

Insurance: Dave Moeller     916-801-3403 

Editor: Jim Cupido              533-5599 

Website Mgr: Greg Bates        353-9798 

   Our prayers   for all our Brothers 

and their families who are sick or  in 

distress  Dan Briggs, Art Johnson,  

Mike & Sarah Britton, Joanie 

Briggs ,  David McIntyre, Jon Pere-

goy, Mary Marshall,  Connie Brug-

geman , Ann Bible, Jim  Goebl , 

Andy Anderson,  Bill & Jeri Huey,  

Amber Bailey,  Patty Weber-Smith, 

Ann Lewis (Loseke),  Gene & 

Delores  Murray,    Sal Camera,    

Fred  Dahlke,   Ray & Joan Santi-

ago , Rosanne  &  Dominick Chiri-

costa ,  Beth Ann Rickey , Richard 

Renerio , Kristine Read & Jane Fre-

ricks   & Vic Briggs RIP & Bud 

Ryan RIP  

     Plans for the coming 

FIREWORKS SEASON 

are well underway with 

new chairperson  BR. 

CHRIS MARTIN and crew 

working well with new 

TNT REP. Jason to imple-

ment new ideas and new 

ways.   

    SIGN-UP NOW!!!! 

   Call Br. Chris Martin @ 

370-6409 to get the date 

and time of your choice.  

We need extra help this 

year especially on the 3rd 

and 4th.  PLEASE PITCH 

IN. 

        I am greatly humbled by all of the 

support this council has given me during 

my time at the reigns of this great group 

of men supporting our priest, parish and 

school. We’ve together achieved a lot of 

successes because you step up and offer 

your gifts and talents for the glory of 

God. I thank you for everything you’ve 

done and will do in the future together.  

     

 As we say Tempest Fugit - Memento Mori, 

let’s remember our past brother knights 

praying with our mother Mary for our 

intentions to God our father. During the 

month of May we saw a lot of changes at 

our parish, we had  a very busy month as 

we handed out awards to 2 recipients of 

the Ghianda Scholarship.  

     

 Please come to our next business meeting 

June 5th at 7:00pm to discuss our slate of 

new officers and review our new budget 

proposal for next year. A lot has hap-

pened but a lot more is still to come as we 

get ready for a new year starting in July. 

Come and make your voice heard as we 

elect our officer nominees (still time to 

put your name in the hat) for next year.    

      

 Don’t forget the last 2 Eucharistic 

Caminos in June and July.  You may con-

tact me @ (530)532-0495 for more infor-

mation.  Looking forward to seeing as 

many of you as possible on Wednesday. 

June 5th @ 7:00pm in the Community 

Center. 

       

Belated condolences to the “Bud” Ryan 

family and Condolences to Joanie Briggs 

and family with the passing of Br. Vic 

Briggs.  The ROSARY for Vic will be on 

June 12th @ 7pm in the church.  THE 

Memorial Mass will be on Thurs. June 

13th @ 11am @ St Thomas the Apostle 

Church. 

 

 

      Fraternally in Christ, 

      Steve Hutton, GK 

GRAND KNIGHT’S                                                     

REPORT 



 

 



                 IMPORTANT NOTICE!! 

     PLEASE!!!!!!   notify our Financial Secretary           

Greg Bates@ 353-9798 or Jim Cupido editor: @533-

5599 if you change your phone number or address so 

that we might keep up an accurate and timely com-

munication with all of our members.  If you are 

aware of a brother who moves, changes his address 

or is sick, dies or otherwise in need. Contact  us 

ASAP!!! 

      At all times, try to conform to the will of God 

in everything that you do, and have no fear.  

This conformity is the surest way to heaven. 

    ——— St. Padre Pio 

                              JUNE 

 Jeff Bible 4th, Richard Beale 6th, Tom Squires 

8th, Gabe Zarate 10th (20), Mark Sapp 11th, 

Charlie Hicks & Rev. Godwin Xavier 14th, 

Ramon Alino 21st,  

           

       The Lord measures our perfection neither by 

the multitude nor the magnitude of our deeds, but 

by the manner in which we perform them.                  

————-St. John of the Cross 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          “The Lord loveth a cheerful giver...but              

He also accepts from a grouch.” 
 

      “Support your church.   You can’t take your 

money with you, but you can send it on ahead.” 

 

     Above from World’s Greatest Collection of 

Church Jokes 

      NEWLY NOMINATED  OFFICERS 

   For the 2024-2025 COLUMBIAN YEAR !  

     Chaplain, FIN. SEC., Lecturer, Historian and 

Trustees to be appointed . Contact GK  Steve 

Hutton @ 532-0495or DGK Henry Sanchez @ 370-

9003 if you are interested in being considered for 

one of these positions. Officers must be a 3rd De-

gree member at the time they take office.  

  Current nominated by the Council are:  

Grand Knight                              Henry Sanchez 

Deputy Grand Knight:              David Christian  

Chaplain: *                                   Fr. German Ramos 

Fin. Sec:  *                                    Art Johnson (to be 

confirmed by Supreme) 

Treasurer:       Jim Bruggeman 

Chancellor:                                   Jim Knapp 

Advocate:                                      Ron Ullman 

Warden:                                          Sal Camera 

Recorder:                                       Bruce Marshall  

Trustee 3rd Yr:                              Chris Martin 

Trustee 2nd Yr:                              Jeff Bible 

Trustee 1st Yr:                               Steve Hutton                             

Inside Guard:                                  Kevin Smodey 

Outside Guard:                               Fermin Rodriguez 

Lecturer:                                          Greg Bates 

Historian:  *                                      Jim Cupido 

           Voting for new officers will take place at the 

next scheduled meeting on July 3rd.  All nomina-

tions are still open until voting starts on July 3rd.   

You can nominate yourself  if you qualify for the po-

sition. 



Mr. Jim Cupido 

348 Canyon Highlands Dr. 

Oroville, CA 95966 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

 

2 

 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

KC MTG @ 

7pm 

6 

Men’s Ministry  

@ 5am 

7 

 

8 

 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 

Men’s Ministry  

@ 5am 

14 

  

15 

16 

 

 

 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

OFFICER’s 

MTG. 7pm 

20 

Men’s Ministry  

@ 5am 

21 

 

22 

 

23/30 

FW  Booth on 

the 30th 

24 

 

25 26 27 

Men’s Ministry  

@ 5am 

28 29 

Fireworks  

Booth Opens 

JUNE 2024 


